MINISTRY OF HEALTH

HEALTH INFORMATION AND QUALITY
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT, FUNDED
(GLOBAL FUND)

VACANCIES

The Ministry of Health is the Principal Recipient (PR) of a grant to the
project HiQi (Health Information and Quality Improvement) from the
Global Fund to fight Aids, Tuberculosis and Malaria (GFATM) for the
period from 1st July 2021 extending till 30th June, 2025.

Applications are called from qualified and experienced individuals
for the below mentioned fulltime positions in the project on contract
basis.

- Procurement Specialist
- Finance Manager
- Project Secretary

The terms of the reference for the above posts are available in the
web of Ministry of Health (https://www.health.gov.lk/). Interested
applicants should send their CV with copies of education, experience
and other qualifications with the contact details of two non-related
referees along with the contact Telephone / Email / Fax to reach the
following postal address through registered post before 22nd February,
2024. Only shortlisted candidates will be called for the interview.

Project Director

Health Information and Quality Improvement Project,
Ministry of Health,

No. 555/5,

1st Floor, Public Health Complex,

Elvitigala Mawatha,

Narahenpita,

Colombo 05.

Tel. No. 077-6073948




